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4 April 2014 
 
 
 
 
Hideto Harashima 
President 
Moodle Association of Japan 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Harashima 
 
Re: Donation to Moodle 
 
I am writing to thank you, and to confirm receipt of the donation made by the 
Moodle Association of Japan. 
 
The payment was received into our bank account on 28 March 2014. 
 in the amount of $19,743.55. 
 
Again, thank you for your kind donation. 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
Martin Dougiamas 
Managing Director 
Moodle Pty Ltd 

 


